
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
Fairfield County Sheriff’s Office 

Dave Phalen, Sheriff 

221 E. Main St. 

Lancaster, OH. 43130 

 

Contact Person: Lieutenant Alex Lape 

Phone: (740) 652-7905 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE--ARMED ROBBERY AT FAIRFIELD COUNTY 

BUSINESS 
 

[Fairfield County, Ohio, September 18, 2014]  Sheriff Dave Phalen advises that at 12:40 p.m. today a male 

subject entered the Beach Comber Bar & Grill and presented a firearm and demanded cash.  The subject 

was given an undetermined amount of cash and exited the establishment. 

 

The subject was described as a white male, approximately 5’ 10” tall, 175 lbs., dressed in blue jeans and a 

blue sweatshirt and a ball cap with a blue mask over his nose. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident, please contact the Fairfield County Sheriff’s Office.  
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